THE KENTUCKY PEDIATRIC EMERGENCY CARE COALITION

REGISTRATION CLOSES FEBRUARY 27TH!

Register today for the third annual meeting of the Kentucky Pediatric Emergency Care Coalition (KPECC), a voluntary and collaborative effort to improve emergency medical care for children. We need everyone, from our children's hospitals to our community and critical access hospitals, along with other partners, working together so that we can improve the care our children received when it matters most.

Join us as we work together to raise the bar on pediatric readiness in the ED, to include pediatric metrics in our QI programs, to increase capacity and disaster preparedness to address pediatric issues, and ultimately...to decrease morbidity and mortality for ill and injured children.

We would like to see every hospital join the Kentucky Pediatric Emergency Care Coalition at our third annual meeting on March 6, 2019, at the KCTCS System Office in Versailles, KY.

March 6, 2019

830 am to 4 pm @ KCTCS System Office 300 North Main Street Versailles, KY 40383

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER!

No registration fee! Lunch provided.

Who should attend?

Every hospital is invited to participate. ED Nurse Managers, ED Medical Directors or Physicians, and providers working with QI Programs and/or Trauma Programs would be excellent representatives, but anyone with a special interest in emergency pediatric care is welcome.

More info to come:

Please forward, share, post, etc.!

Contact:
Morgan Scaggs
859-256-3573
Morgan.scaggs@kctcs.edu